From: N.I.W.E.P

To: Cc:

Subject: Gender Pay Transparency Directive
Date: mercredi 6 mai 2020 10:03:56

Attachments: Gender Pay Transparency Directive - Northern Ireland Women's European Platform letter to European

Commission .pdf

Dear President

Please find attached a letter from our chair Elizabeth Law regarding the proposed Gender Pay Transparency Directive.

Northern Ireland Women's European Platform is a membership organisation in the women's sector in Northern Ireland, established to act as the Northern Ireland coordination to the European Women's Lobby. We work to make the voice of women in Northern Ireland heard at the European level, working with our member and partner organisations to ensure evidence from local women is shared.

We urge the Commission to commit to a Gender Pay Transparency directive; it is imperative that action on the gender pay gap is taken, particularly at a time when women's contribution is at the forefront of providing services during the COVID-19 crisis. We would be pleased to expand on any of the points in the letter, should that be helpful.

Yours sincerely

Project Coordinator

on behalf of

Northern Ireland Women's European Platform 6 Mount Charles Belfast BT7 1NZ United Kingdom

T:

Mobile:

blog.niwep.org

The office is staffed Monday to Thursday, 9am-5pm.

This email is strictly confidential. It may be privileged. It is intended for use only by the intended addressee. If you have received it in error, we would be grateful if you would tell the sender, and then permanently delete it. If you are not the intended addressee, then any copying, distributing, disclosing of, or relying on the information in the email is prohibited.

Opinions or facts expressed in this email are not necessarily those of the Northern Ireland Women's European Platform.

This email has been checked for viruses, but the Northern Ireland Women's European Platform disclaims any

liability for damage caused by any virus transmitted by it.